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 To whom it may concern,  

My name is Shoshanna Kukuliev and I am writing to apply for the position of Parliamentarian 

for the BSGA at Bakersfield College.  

I am interested in this position because I believe that I have the necessary experience to perform 

the duties required of this position. Having served as a Senator for the Student Senate of 

California Community Colleges, I was exposed to many workshop on Roberts rules and the 

Brown Act. I have a good understanding of the two and part of my job was to give presentation 

on them. In addition, I have read and edited constitutions for local, regional and state 

organizations. I believe my understanding of parliamentary procedure will be a huge advance for 

this potion.  

Furthermore, I have experience working with student government on a local level. I held the 

position of president and student trustee over the 2 years I attended Taft College. Those positions 

gave me skills that I cherish today. It taught me how to represent and voice the students needs, 

act as a leader for students, and how to organize events beneficial to students. Being student 

trustee also taught me a lot about what goes into improving and sustaining the college.  

Student Government is present on campus to be a voice for the students, even if they don't know 

that SGA exists. Students who run student government are there to keep all the constituents in 

mind when trying to make our college a better place. Student Government is a place where 

students can make a difference in various areas around campus, and can bring actual change to 

the college.  




